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THE GAMM SUSPENDS REMAINDER OF SEASON 
 

WARWICK, RI (March 20, 2020) —The Sandra Feinstein-Gamm Theatre (The Gamm) announces that it will suspend all remaining 
performances of its 2019-2020 season. This includes the formerly suspended run of Stephen Sondheim’s Assassins and the run of 
Amy Herzog’s Mary Jane, which was to follow. Artistic Director Tony Estrella, Managing Director Amy Gravell, and the theater’s 
board of directors reached this difficult decision with the safety and well-being of The Gamm’s employees, artists, and the public in 
mind, and based on the recommendations and policies of local and federal officials surrounding the coronavirus pandemic. 
 
Estrella said he hopes to revive The Gamm’s critically acclaimed production of Assassins in the summer, and produce Mary Jane 
during the run of the theater’s recently announced 2020-21 season. Ticket holders for canceled performances are being contacted by 
the box office. 
 
Spring Gamm Studio classes will be held online. As of today, Gamm Summer Intensive (GSI), Gamm Summer Intensive Jr. (GSI Jr.), 
and Gamm Summer Youth camps will go on as planned. 
 

ABOUT THE GAMM THEATRE 
Founded in 1984, the non-profit Gamm Theatre is proud to tell stories that entertain, provoke, and engage seriously with the most 
important issues of our time. The Gamm further serves the public with educational programming that enriches the cultural and civic 
life of our community. Under the leadership of Artistic Director Tony Estrella and Managing Director Amy Gravell, The Gamm is a 
regionally recognized, award-winning theater and a proud member of New England Area Theatre (NEAT), a bargaining unit of the 
Actors’ Equity Association. 
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